

UASA YEAR 4 ENGLISH TEST

1 JAM 15 MINIT

1 $\frac{1}{4}$ jam

Nama Murid : _____

Kelas: _____

BAHASA INGGERIS SET 2

JANGAN BUKA KERTAS SOALAN INI SEHINGGA DIBERITAHU

1. *Kertas soalan ini mengandungi tujuh bahagian utama: **Bahagian 1, Bahagian 2, Bahagian 3, Bahagian 4, Bahagian 5, Bahagian 6 dan Bahagian 7.***
2. *Kamu dikehendaki menjawab **semua soalan** yang disediakan dalam **semua bahagian**.*
3. *Bagi **soalan objektif**, setiap soalan diikuti oleh **tiga** pilihan jawapan, iaitu: **A,B,C**. Pilih satu jawapan sahaja.*
4. *Bagi **soalan subjektif** pula, jawab **semua soalan** dalam ruang jawapan yang telah disediakan.*
5. *Serahkan **kertas ujian** yang sudah kamu **tanda dan jawab** itu kepada guru yang bertugas pada akhir ujian tersebut.*

Untuk Kegunaan Pemeriksa			
Kod Pemeriksa:			
Bahagian Soalan		Markah Penuh	Markah Diperoleh
Part 1	1-5	5	
Part 2	6-9	4	
Part 3	10-14	5	
Part 4	15-20	6	
Part 5	21-25	5	
Part 6		10	
Part 7		15	
JUMLAH		50	

Part 1

Read the text carefully in each question. For each question, choose the best answer.

1.

The rate of water pollution in Malaysia is increasing at a rapid pace. The causes of water pollution are chemical dumping, deforestation and fuel spillage.

Based on the statement, which is **not** the cause of water pollution?

- A. Deforestation
- C. Reforestation

B. Fuel spillage

2.

Dear Ethan,

I'd just like to remind you that mother will be coming over to visit us this weekend. Remember to clean up the house as she doesn't like a dirty house.

James

What is the relationship between James and Ethan?

- A. Siblings
- C. Cousins

B. Friends

3.

ONE UTAMA HYPERMARKET GRAND OPENING

WIN LUCKY DRAWS
WORTH RM1000

31st January
10 a.m. - 10p.m.
A-11, Jalan Utama,
Ipoh, Perak.

More info: 014-3925920

One Utama Hypermarket is

- A. giving out prizes to customers on its grand opening.
- B. open for 10 hours on 31st January.
- C. offering cash prizes worth RM1000.

4.

"Good morning students, this is your principal Mr. Welson. We are celebrating Earth Day this week. Please bring only items that can be recycled to school and send it to Mr. Afizul's office. Thank you."

Mr. Afizul

- A. celebrates Earth Day with all the students.
- B. helps collect all items that can be recycled.
- C. makes an announcement about Earth Day.

5.



Based on the note, which statement is correct?

- A. Mum is not joining the road trip.
- B. The road trip is on Sunday.
- C. Sam is inviting Joe to a road trip.

Part 2

Read the text carefully. For each question, choose the best answer. One has been done for you.

The Importance of Learning History

History is the study of historical 0. _____. Now, history is one of the major academic 6. _____ of any child's education. Every student needs to pass this subject to get his or her academic certificates at graduation. However, unfortunately, most of the students 7. _____ this subject.

What makes this situations exist? This is caused by the poor teaching techniques of the subject in school. Teachers aren't using interesting ways to hold the students' attention. Instead, they just read from textbooks boringly. The learning process may be 8. _____ more enjoyable and interesting by engaging the students in 9. _____ the lessons.

- | | | | | |
|----|--|---------------|--------------|------------------|
| 0. | ☒ A. events | B. people | C. things | D. items |
| 6. | A. pursuit | B. pursuits | C. pursued | D. pursiut |
| 7. | A. dislikes | B. disliked | C. dislike | D. are disliking |
| 8. | A. make | B. makes | C. making | D. made |
| 9. | A. cosplay | B. cosplaying | C. cosplayed | D. cosplays |

Part 3

Read the text carefully in each question. For each question, choose the best answer.

Chinese New Year or Lunar New Year is celebrated by Chinese all around the world. It is usually celebrated in January or February annually.

Before the celebration, everyone will work together to clean their respective houses. New curtains are put on, red lanterns are hung outside and new pots of flowers and mandarin orange plants are placed in the garden in order to give their home a new look. At the same time, the womenfolk will be busy making all kinds of Chinese delicacies for their families and guests.

Children are the ones who enjoy the festive season most. On New Year's Day, they will receive red packets containing money or "angpau" from their parents and their elders. New clothes are worn and old things **cast aside**. Furthermore, all family members will gather together for reunion dinners on the eve of the Chinese New Year. This festival is important as it is a celebration of reunion of all family members and hope for a good year ahead.

10. Chinese New Year is celebrated by the _____.
A. Malays
B. Indians
C. Chinese
11. Before the celebration, people will work together to _____.
A. clean their houses
B. prepare traditional snacks and delicacies
C. cook delicious meals
12. Why children are the ones who enjoy Chinese New Year most?
A. play video games
B. wear old clothes
C. receive red packets with money
13. What is meaning of **cast aside**?
A. kept
B. acquired
C. discarded
14. Why Chinese New Year is important?
A. for changing new clothes
B. for reunion
C. for receiving "angpau"

Part 4

Read the descriptions and choose the correct answer.

Baju Kurung is a traditional costume traditionally worn by women in Brunei, Indonesia, Malaysia, Singapore and Southern Thailand. It is made up of a baju and a sarong. It is usually worn by Malays on a daily basis.

Sari or Saree is a traditional costume worn by Indian women. An interesting fact of the saree there are more than 80 recorded ways to wear a Sari. Besides from India, people from Bangladesh, Sri Lanka, Nepal and Pakistan also wear the Sari.

Cheongsam is a Chinese traditional costume of the Chinese. It is a dress style typically worn by Chinese women. It was the standard dressing for many Chinese women living in China's urban cities as well as in Hong Kong, Taiwan and Singapore.

A. Baju Kurung

B. Sari

C. Cheongsam

15. This mode of dressing is a traditional costume for Indians. ()
16. This costume is made up of two components. ()
17. This costume is usually worn by Chinese women. ()
18. This costume is worn by women in Southern Thailand. ()
19. This costume is a standard dress for Chinese living in certain areas. ()
20. This costume has 80 recorded ways of wearing. ()

Part 5

Read the descriptions. What is the word for each one? Write your answer in the space provided. One has been done for you.

0.	A subject where you get to sing or play the piano.	m <u>u</u> <u>s</u> <u>i</u> <u>c</u>
21.	People normally do this early in the morning after getting up from bed.	s _ _ _ _ _
22.	Your head hurts.	h _ _ _ _ _
23.	They are famous for sushi and anime.	J _ _ _ _ _
24.	It is a must take meal for everyone in the morning.	b _ _ _ _ _
25.	This animal lives in the desert and have long eyelashes.	c _ _ _ _

Part 6

You are going out for a party with your friend, Lizzy tomorrow. Write an email to her.

Say:

- Suggest what Lizzy should wear.
- How to go to the venue.
- Who will be going.

Write about **30-50 words**.

To:	
From:	
Subject:	

Part 7

You recently visited a resort. Write a letter to tell your friend about your exciting trip.

Sentosa Resort

RM 88 per night

Fantastic activities such as:

Surfing, scuba-diving, dolphin feeding
and fishing!

Free Wi-Fi

****Free Breakfast Is Included**



Write your letter between **60-80 words**.

Dear _____,

Yours sincerely,
